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CAUTION, CAUTION, CAUTION
Several members of Right to Life-LIFESPAN, as well as hundreds of other pro-lifers across the country have received calls from an organization calling itself The Pro Life Committee.  The caller is usually female, speaks clearly, addresses the person who answers the phone by name and proceeds to deliver a rather lengthy message about abortion, its devastating effects etc, etc.  The call concludes with a plea for money, via your credit card or a pledge to do so.  The caller cannot deviate from her script, “this call is being monitored and I can’t say anything that is not on my notes”.  She will not answer questions about what the Pro-Life Committee is, does, benefits, sponsors, board of directors or any other information  but refers to their website, which when accessed, gives no identifying information.  There is a phone number that can be obtained by an internet search but is answered by an answering machine.  They have a federal ID number but they are not a 501(c) 3 organization.  The Better Business Bureau has not accredited it.
As always, if you choose to donate to a pro-life organization, Right to Life-LIFESPAN suggests that you give to your local pro-life organization whose officers, boards of directors, telephone number etc, etc are freely available and that can account for how donations are used.  It is very sad that there are those who will attempt to get donated dollars for the pro-life movement with suspicious actions.  Feel free to contact the Wayne County Chapter of Right to Life - LIFESPAN, if you have any questions. 
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When the Phone Rings…
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